
Hello Pioneers,

We hope that you all are having a safe and restful summer vacation. We want to
congratulate you on making it through an unprecedented year of online learning and
conquering battles that were unforeseen. As your Associated Students, Incorporated
(ASI), we will continue to stand in solidarity with each and every one of you. On July 16,
2021, a federal court in Texas ruled that the Deferred Action for C fod
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https://immigrantsrising.org/resource/educational-binder/
/undocumented/
https://www.cccco.edu/Students/Support-Services/Special-population/Undocumented-Students/Legal-Services
/shcs/
/shcs/


Joshua Gay, Director of Sustainability Affairs
Andrew Pajes, Director of Concord Campus
Arazeli Barragan, Senator of CBE
Justin Withers, Senator of CEAS
Neilah Peku, Senator of CLASS
Tayla Beasley, Senator of Science
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